
From: B. W. St. Clair <stcl@comcast.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2012 9:58 AM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Cc: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Fw: WAGC-LP,  FI23957 
 
  
Just sent the message below to Mohammad Habib.  He asked me to copy you. 
  
Byron 
  
 
From: B. W. St. Clair  
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2012 7:50 AM 
To: Mohammad Habib  
Cc: JohnBroomall@yahoo.com  
Subject: WAGC-LP, FI23957 
 
In the "Notice of Resumption of Operations" for WAGC-LP dated 11/02.2012 
the  
correct answer to Question 07 given in Exhibit 3 is BLTTL-20090921AAK 
  
Byron 
  
B. W. St. Clair  
2355 Ranch Drive  
Westminster, CO  80234  
303-465-5742  
stcl@comcast.net 


